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Historic Resources Comment 
Chapter 22 (Section 22-505(B)(12)) of the City Code provides for the Historic Resources 
Commission (HRC) to comment on special use permits for properties subject to historic 
review under Chapter 22. At their March 21, 2019 meeting, the Lawrence Historic 
Resources Commission voted unanimously to send the following comment to the 
Lawrence-Douglas County Planning Commission and the Lawrence City Commission:  

 
The ground floor residential uses as shown on the revised plans do not 
harm the environs of the listed properties. Because the ground floor 
units are not adjacent to the primary street (New Hampshire Street) 
and are only minimally visible from the primary street, the ground floor 
units as shown on the revised drawings meet the intent of the 
Downtown Design Guidelines. 


